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Freedom of Information Request 
 
Dear 
Thank you for your email, in which you asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):
 
“I was wondering whether or not you could provide me with the statistics for how many cases have been dealt with through the medium of the Welsh Language over the past five years in Cardiff Crown Court. I would also like to know roughly how many Welsh speaking Barristers and Judges you have working under you.”
Freedom of Information Request 

Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA).

I can confirm that the department holds information that you have asked for, and I am pleased to provide this to you. I can confirm that there have not been any cases heard through the medium of the Welsh language at Cardiff Crown Court over the past five years. I can confirm that HMCTS Wales has 1 High Court Judge, 7 Circuit Judges, 1 Deputy Circuit Judge, 6 District Judges, 2 District Judge Magistrates’, 7 Recorders and 16 Deputy District Judges who are able to conduct court proceedings in the Welsh language. In regards to Welsh speaking solicitors and Barristers, I am sorry but HMCTS does not hold that information. 
